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The Committee met and discussed the status of the Youth Ambassadors visits as follows:

Murayama, Japan

C. Hewitt provided an update regarding the youth delegation who visited Murayama, Japan during
August, 2016.  Ms. Hewitt noted that the youth delegation have provided the presentations to schools
in the City of Barrie regarding the youth ambassador program and their experience traveling to
Murayama, Japan.  Ms. Hewitt advised that schools have been provided with Applications of Interests
to provide to students who may be interested in participating in the summer 2018 Youth Ambassador
Program.  She noted that she has already received a few applications.

Zwéibrücken, Germany

J. Babcock provided an update regarding the Global Perspectives Program.  Mr. Babcock advised
that a youth delegation from the City of Barrie will be travelling to Zweibrucken, Germany from June 1,
2017 to June 30, 2017.

Mr. Babcock commented that the application process for the 2018 Global Perspectives Program has
commenced and that the deadline for submissions is February 24, 2017.
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YOUTH AMBASSADORS UPDATE

The Committee met and discussed the status of the Youth Ambassadors visits as follows:

Murayama, Japan

C. Hewitt provided an update regarding the youth delegation who visited Murayama, Japan during August,
2016. Ms. Hewitt noted that the youth delegation have provided the presentations to schools in the City of
Barrie regarding the youth ambassador program and their experience traveling to Murayama, Japan. Ms.
Hewitt advised that schools have been provided with Applications of Interests to provide to students who may
be interested in participating in the summer 2018 Youth Ambassador Program. She noted that she has
already received a few applications.

Zwéibrücken, Germany

J. Babcock provided an update regarding the Global Perspectives Program. Mr. Babcock advised that a youth
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J. Babcock provided an update regarding the Global Perspectives Program. Mr. Babcock advised that a youth
delegation from the City of Barrie will be travelling to Zweibrucken, Germany from June 1, 2017 to June 30,
2017.

Mr. Babcock commented that the application process for the 2018 Global Perspectives Program has
commenced and that the deadline for submissions is February 24, 2017.
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